
 

This week in Nursery 

18th October, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children really enjoyed showing 
their handprint homework and had fun 
telling us all about their families.  

                            C.L. 
 
We listened to the story, ‘Guess how 
much I love you in autumn’. We talked 
about what happened in the story and 
about what changes happen in autumn 

                                                            P.D.                                                       

For PE this week we played parachute games. The children really enjoyed 
making small and big waves with the parachute. They also enjoyed making a 
‘mushroom’ and had fun playing ‘cat and mouse’.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
We have been learning all about the 
number 1 this week. We watched 
number blocks and learnt that 
1+1=2. We have also been enjoying 
singing number songs including ‘5 
little pumpkins’ and ‘5 little 
monkeys’. 
 

                Literacy 
 
The children have been playing lots 
of phase 1 games including ‘pass the 
sound’ where they needed to pass a 
sound all around the circle. We have 
also learnt a new letter sound, ‘p’. 
Maybe you could find items at home 
beginning with ‘p’. 

                     U.W. 
 
This week in Nursery we have been 
thinking about autumn. We have 
discussed what happens in autumn 
and why.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed making 
hedgehogs out of play dough and 
sticks. They also enjoyed vegetable 
printing and painting trees with 
Autumn leaves.  
  

Special Notices 
 
We have a teacher day on Monday 1st November. Nursery will therefore begin 
again on 2nd November. Have a fantastic half term!  
 
 


